

Namwianga and George Benson Christian College alumni, along with all friends of Zambia Mission Fund, will have an opportunity to gather together July 5th, in Lusaka for Namwianga Come-Together 2012. The event will take place in the evening at the Lusaka Show Grounds in the American Hall. All alumni are encouraged to register to attend at

http://zambiamission.org/alumniregistration.html. Alumni can also register by clicking the Namwianga Come-Together button at facebook.com/ZambiaMission.

The event will include a time of worship and celebration as well as inspirational speakers and an opportunity to vote for the officers of the newly forming Namwianga Alumni Association. Alumni who are unable to attend, but wish to receive the newsletter, and alumni related announcements should register and indicate that they will not be attending the actual event.

Premium Gifts for 2020 enVISION Donors

If you choose to partner with us in our 2020 enVISION Campaign by providing an ongoing monthly gift of \$20.20 we would like to thank you by sending you a gift. You may choose from a Brushed Twill Baseball Cap from Lands' End with the Zambia Mission Fund logo embroidered on the front, or a 5x7 print-reproduction of the oil-pastel sketch "Sick and You Visited Me" by Jessalyn Massingill. The print is signed and matted in an 8" x 10" matte and depicts a doctor tending to a child during Zambia Medical Mission.





ome TOGET

facebook,com/ZambiaMission







RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

Zambia Christian College Inc., dba Zambia Mission Fund The Kalomo Reporter PO BOX 3393 ABILENE TX 79604-3393



Kalomo Reporter Newsletter Volume 29. Number 2

2020 enVISION

An Eight Year Plan for Service and Leadership

Envision with me an evening in the future. We are in the bush of Southern Zambia. It is December of the year 2020, and a crying newborn baby is brought to a door in the dark of night. The mother is gone forever and the child needs immediate care just to survive the next few hours. An urgent decision must be made, but fortunately the real decision was made eight years earlier, and you were a part of it. You started making a small monthly gift during June of 2012. That gift combined with the gifts of many others, brought clarity and momentum to the ministries of Namwianga Mission. Your legacy, created in a small monthly donation, has made this particular "tough decision" not so tough after all.



Happy Children at Namwianga Mission

This isn't a trite melodrama, it is the day-to-day reality of Southern Africa. Identifying needs in Zambia is easy, but planning to meet those needs with limited resources can be very difficult. Zambia Mission Fund has a strong team in place ready to do the work. We are creating a strategic vision for the years leading up to the year 2020, and we are asking you to help us create the efficiency, effectiveness and transparency needed to be ready to meet these urgent needs while ensuring that we put Jesus first in everything we do.

Together we can make it happen. We are asking that you join a small army of others who will contribute \$20.20 each month to help us create the financial flexibility to focus on what is important and to plan for the future. Twenty dollars and twenty cents is a gift that may be easily within your reach and will cost you less than a dozen cups of coffee each month. It is an opportunity for you to create a legacy of hope one month at a time.

We do it all in the name of Jesus, and these multiple ministries allow us to be very agile and powerful if we have the financial strength to stay focused."

"The beauty of Zambia Mission Fund" according to ZMF President, Dr. KB Massingill, "is that we are able to take a very holistic approach to showing Jesus to the world. Our ability to care for orphans, for example, is greatly enhanced by the fact that we also operate Namwianga Zonal Health Centre. We have access to K-12 education, Christian radio, George Benson Christian College, and an exceptional Church development team. We do it all in the name of Jesus, and these multiple ministries allow us to be very agile and powerful if we have the financial strength to stay focused."

The enVISION 2020 Campaign will culminate with 500 individuals or organizations making monthly contributions of only \$20.20 so that we can meet our immediate operational needs while we do the significant work of planning for the future. Twenty dollars and... (CONTINUED INSIDE)



www.ZambiaMission.org